
City  celebrates  yet  another
successful Snoopy House
The  51st  annual  Snoopy  House  display  ended  with  another
successful year of bringing holiday cheer and joy to Costa
Mesa residents and beyond.

The event, which ran from Dec. 14 through Dec. 23, drew about
8,000 total visitors to the display, which sits on the front
lawn of City Hall. The provided hot apple cider and took 2,000
photos of children and families posing with Santa Claus.

There were eight performances by Newport-Mesa school groups
and 12 non-profit youth groups sold treats raising $3,000. And
this year, a new facility called Brad’s Bungalow was added to
the display (pictured above) that allowed children to color
and write letters to Santa Clause. The bungalow was informally
named after longtime city employee Brad Long, who passed away
near the Thanksgiving holiday and who was a huge Snoopy House
fan. A total of 2,500 letters were written to St. Nick in the
bungalow.

Snoopy house would not be possible without the hard work of
the city’s facilities and maintenance workers as well as the
planning and dedication of Dan Baker, Jennifer Christ and
McKenna Ewing from the City Manager’s office. Special thanks
to the four volunteer Santa Claus helpers who pitched in,
which included Council Member John Stephens and city employees
Andy Godinez, Tony Dodero and Dan Baker.

 

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-celebrates-yet-another-successful-snoopy-house/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-celebrates-yet-another-successful-snoopy-house/

